
FARGO BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMO #61 – 2023-24 

October 24, 2023 

RE: Award of Bid – District Office Stair & Ramp Replacement Project 

FROM: James Hand, Director of Facilities 
Jackie Gapp, Business Manager 
Dr. Rupak Gandhi, Superintendent 

BOARD FOCUS: Action Required 

Sealed bids were received on October 5, 2023, for a District Office Stair and Ramp 
Replacement Project. The project includes structural repairs to the exterior stairways at the 
district office building. Several bids were received as shown below. 

Vendor Bid 
Gast Construction $94,900 
Meinecke-Johnson $125,181 
Minko $138,350 

Following administrative review, it is recommended that the low bidder, Gast Construction, be 
awarded the bid for the project, as specified.  

RECOMMENDATION:  Accept the low bid from Gast Construction, at a cost of $94,900, for 
the District Office Stair and Ramp Replacement Project and issue purchase orders accordingly.  


